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Progress Update 
May 3, 2017 
 
In mid- April, the project team met with PennDOT’s Traffic Unit to review the two alternatives 

that had been determined to be acceptable, an aligned intersection and a roundabout. After 

careful consideration, the Township has decided to pursue the aligned, signalized intersection 

design. 

Now that an option has been determined, McMahon Associates, the firm appointed by the 

Township to perform the preliminary engineering and final design phases, will proceed with 

developing a design profile and limit of disturbance for a realigned intersection.  A scoping field 

view meeting will be scheduled with PennDOT, as well as a meeting with the Department of 

Environmental Protection to review the alignment and structures. 

As a general timeline for this project, the Preliminary Engineering Phase should be completed 

by September 2018 and then the Final Design Phase could be completed by March 2020. 

 

 

 

 


